

# PLAYERS PLACE (MASTER) ASSOCIATION, INC. Community Newsletter - December, 2014 Merry Christmas, Happy Holliday & safe, healthy 2015 New Years

# In This Issue

Association update and information.

## **Board of Directors**

President Ricky Silva (Lakeside)

Vice-President Calvin Solomon (Lakeside)

Treasurer
Melody DeJesus
(Phase 7)

Secretary Nancy James (Lakeside)

<u>Director</u> Michelle Lozano (Townhomes)

### **Important Contacts**

Management
Apex Association
Services, Inc.
6574 N. St. Rd.7
Coconut Creek, FL.
Tel. (954) 304-2440

Contact Person:
Glen Sugarman
E-Mail - Glen@apex
association.net

North Lauderdale Police Dept. (954) 765-4321 <u>Completed:</u> We are pleased to announce that the Tennis Courts at Phase Seven have been newly renovated as promised.





Pending Projects: The Main Family Pool is scheduled for resurfacing in early 2015.

Installation of the missing light fixtures on the perimeter fence at the Main Family Pool for safety and security.

Trees & Palm Trees will be trimmed.

- Reminder: Members / Homeowners who are in need of a Pool/Recreation Area FOB can contact Management for instructions on how to obtain a FOB.
- <u>Pets:</u> Please curb and clean up after your Dog(s). Pets must be under leash and in your control at all times when on Association Property. Violators will be reported to local authorities.

# **IMPORTANT!**

Enclosed please find a "Survey" form for Unit Owners to complete. This form is for the purpose of getting Unit Owner input on the Board considering the possibility of Gating the Players Place Community. The form is self explanatory and we have enclosed a self-addressed envelope for your convenience in order to return the completed form to us promptly. Thanks for your cooperation!

The Board of Directors
PLAYERS PLACE ASSOCIATION, INC.